CLT Newsroom

Public Meetings on Noise
Study Set

Charlotte Douglas International Airport is hosting two public meetings regarding the Part 150 Noise
Compatibility Study. These meetings will present preliminary information and provide the public an opportunity
to submit comments in anticipation of the Airport’s future growth.

Two meetings are scheduled for:

¢ 6 -8 p.m. Wednesday, March 22, at the Central Piedmont Community College Harris Conference Center,
3216 CPCC Harris Campus Drive

e 6-8 p.m. Thursday, March 23, at the Aloft Charlotte Airport, 3928 Memorial Parkway.
No formal presentations are planned, and the same information will be presented during both meetings.

Airport staff and noise consultants will be available at both sessions to answer questions and provide
information regarding the study.

Detailed information is available on the project website: https://cltpart150.com/
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